
Central United Church E-Blast

August 1, 2024

This Sunday shared summer worship with our friends from Weston Presbyterian

continues at Central United Church

Service is at 10am

For those of you attending virtually, the Zoom has been preset to turn off your camera and mute your microphone.

This is to minimise the bandwidth needed for attendees to view the service.

Please leave your cameras and microphones off for the duration of the service.

If you are having trouble hearing or seeing the service, you should leave the Zoom and try logging back in. You may

turn your cameras and mics on AT THE END of the service for a brief visit with participants if you wish.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83951911309?pwd=Z4EQxJtsVQUh9lq8ayDDN5Cs0AY8HY.1

+1 647 374 4685 Canada

+1 647 558 0588 Canada

Meeting ID: 839 5191 1309

Passcode: 591004

If you missed last week’s service, you can view a recording of it here.

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83951911309?pwd=Z4EQxJtsVQUh9lq8ayDDN5Cs0AY8HY.1


https://youtu.be/593RCIpK8Rc

SAVE THE DATES:

Sunday July 28 - Sunday September 1

Shared Summer Worship at Central United, 10:00am

Sunday September 1

Regular Worship resumes at Central United, 11:00am

Creation 1 - Proverbs 22:1–2, 8–9, 22–23 // Psalm 125 // Isaiah 35:4–7a // Psalm 146 // James 2:1–10, (11–13), 14–17 // Mark 7:24–37

ANNOUNCEMENTS

WEEKLY eBLASTS

Weekly eBlasts will continue in a short-form over the summer. Zoom links and announcements will be sent out

weekly. Recordings and articles of interest will return in September.

We are in the process of transitioning the eBlasts to our new office administrator. Taye and Catherine will

collaborate on these eBlasts for the time being, and they will now be sent out from the church office. If you

have any announcements or items of interest to add to the eBlast, please email the office at

office@centralwestonuc.ca.

SUMMER WORSHIP

https://youtu.be/593RCIpK8Rc
mailto:office@centralwestonuc.ca


We continue our traditional shared summer worship with our friends at Weston Presbyterian. Zoom links will

be made available each week. Worship time for summer services is 10:00am.

Services will be hosted at Central from July 28 until September 1.

School Supplies Project

The School Supply Programme is still collecting items for young children. Items will be distributed at the end

of August through WAES. The deadline for item donations is August 18, 2024.

Please leave donations in and around the donation box on the table in the Narthex at Central and in the

designated bins at Weston Presbyterian. Please find a list of items attached.

Donations have been well received, but we are especially in need of BACKPACKS, LUNCH BAGS, FREEZER

PACKS, WATER BOTTLES, and ERASERS.

If you have any announcements or articles to add to next week’s E-Blast,
please email office@centralwestonuc.ca

We acknowledge that the land we are hosted on is holy. This land has a story that has unfolded since the beginning
of time, and will continue to unfold. This land nourishes all who dwell on it. Therefore, it is with respect that we

acknowledge the Dish With One Spoon Treaty between the Annishnabe, the Mississaugas, and the Haudenosaunee.
We acknowledge that we are on their traditional territories. We recognize that this Carrying Place Trail is home to

many First Nations, Innuit, and Metis People.
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